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Greetings from the Administrative Board 

I hope you are l enjoying the blessings of this beautiful spring. We are encouraged as we begin to 

gather again in the sanctuary as well as in Bubeck Park. 

The Administrative Board met on March 22. Our committees are prayful, dedicated and hard work-

ing doing the work of the church. 

The following is an update on projects being considered and actions taken at that meeting.  

A tithe of surplus money from 2020’s general fund will be distributed to missions. Amount still TBD. 

A donation was given to purchase Web-Ex meeting equipment with 2 microphones. This can be 

used to enable participants to join live church meetings from home via Web-Ex.  

The SPRC committee is looking into upgrades for the heating system in the parsonage. 

A donation has been received to replace the flooring in fellowship hall, kitchen, hall and restrooms. 

Presently we are in the process of choosing flooring. Congregation members had an opportunity to 

vote on samples after service on Sunday, April 18. 

The FX service has resumed at Bubeck Park. A trailer has been purchased to easily store and 

transport equipment for the service, and for other uses as needed (retreats, etc.).  

A team is prayerfully considering rebranding First UMC to make our church more accessible to the 

outside community. Stay tuned for developments. 

Please continue to pray as we move forward in the service of our Lord.  

Elizabeth Wallace, Ad Board Chair. 
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Fellowship News!  

 

Hello!!  I am looking for help in the Fellowship Committee.  I am looking for volunteers to help bring 
Fellowship back to the church!!  As the Covid restrictions are slowly being lifted, I would like to start                    
planning some dinners again.  Also, I am looking for volunteers to help with sending out birthday 
cards to the members of the church.  Please contact me, Stacey at (272)208-8495 if you are inter-
ested in helping!         Thank you and God bless! 
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SIDEWALK PAVERS 

It has been quite a while since the opportunity to order a personalized sidewalk paver for the church 

has been available and the Trustees would like to extend the opportunity to the congregation to pur-

chase a sidewalk paver. You may view the pavers under the carport outside of the narthex doors. 

If you would like to order a brick paver for the sidewalk in honor of, in memory of or a favorite Bible 

verse, please complete the form below.  The cost will be $75.00. please return the form with your 

check for $75.00 with “Sidewalk Paver” in the memo section to the church office by July 1, 2021. 

thank you. 
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     GRADUATE RECOGNITION SUNDAY 

On  Sunday, May 30th we will be recognizing our High 

School, College and Graduate School Graduates during our 

9:00 a.m. worship hour. If you or someone in you family has 

recently graduated, please call the church office so that their 

names can be added to the list and they can be recognized at 

that time.  We do not want to miss recognizing anyone for 

their wonderful accomplishments. Thank you. 

SATURDAY NIGHT PREACHING  

    MAY                 JUNE 

May 1—Portia Kuzanga           June 5—Pastor Fisher 

May 8—Moffette & Mary Tharpe        June 12—Brian Reading 

May 15– Dwight Dros             June 19—Doug O’Connell 

May 22—Moffette & Mary Tharpe       June 26– Bonnie Hawley 

May 29– Brian Reading 
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If you would like to sponsor Altar Flowers, please fill in 

the form below and mail to the church office or call the 

church office to reserve a Sunday. Altar Flowers are still 

$20.00. You may send a check  earmarked in the memo 

line as Altar Flowers. 

 

 

Name: 

In memory of: 

 

 

In honor of: 

Thinking 

of You! 

Things of the world have been rather uncertain lately but 

God has remained faithful to His children. Please remember 

those in our midst that are Shut-In, Homebound or recover-

ing with a card, quick note or phone call to let them know 

that they are not forgotten: 

Schuylkill Haven       Tremont 

Lucille Romberger      John & Anna Mease 

Carol Shappel 

 

Pottsville            Orwigsburg 

Marilyn Koch              Carol Wagner 

Helen & Stuart Sattizahn 

Catherine Daubenspeck        Lewisburg 

             Rev. Carl Geary 

 



NON-PROFIT  
ORGANIZATION 

U.S. POSTAGE PAID 
BULK RATE 

POTTSVILE, PA. 17901 
PERMIT #26 

Phone: 570-385-3941 

Fax: 570-385-6842 

E-Mail: office@havenfirstumc.org 

www.havenfirstumc.org 

 

 

RETURN SERVICE  

REQUESTED 

DATED MAIL, PLEASE  

DO NOT DELAY 

First United Methodist Church 
“Our Mission is to make disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world” 

In Person Sunday Service at  9:00 A..M. &Saturday Night at 6:00 P.M. 
11 A.M. Family Worship Experience (FX) worship @  Bubeck Park 

You can also join us online at: www.havenfirstumc.org 
Or like us on Facebook and join us there. 

Our Vision: Welcoming, Empowering, Reaching Out 

Ministers: Everyone of us: 

Pastors and Staff: 

 

Dr. Christopher Fisher                         Senior Pastor 

Rev. Portia Kuzanga                                                          Director of Sr. High Youth 

April Bergen                                  Dir. Of Children’s Discipleship and MS Ministry                                       

JoAnn Daum                                                                  Office Manager 

Marcy Hudock                    Sexton 

Adam Kraft                                                                                                  Treasurer 

Ann Moyer                           Parish Nurse 

Cynthia McClelland                                                             Organist/Music Director 

Brian Reading                                                                           Minister of Visitation 

Julie Saunders                                                                                     Choir Director 

Pamela Setlock                                                                                Church Secretary 

The Circuit Writer 

May / June 2021 


